
From: Rick Nelson [mailto:ricknelson@e-switch.com]  

Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2013 12:36 PM 

Subject: TL6100 product update 

 

 

E-Switch is pleased to announce that we are in the final stages of our Series TL6100 - Process Sealed 
Tact Switch product upgrade.   
 
The Process Sealed Tact Switch product upgrade incorporates new tooling for improved product 
performance as well as increased capacity to better meet demand and required lead-times. 
 
The product lines included in this upgrade include the TL6100, TL6105, TL6110 and TL6120.  We expect 
all product line to be transitioned by the middle to end of  Q3 2013.  
 
The impact of these changes will be immediate and will reflect an increase in quality, reliability, improved 
delivery date consistency and long term stability for these product lines. 
 
As a fully committed business partner, we recognize that the product changes can be difficult and have 
impact throughout your organizations. 
 
There will be no critical dimension difference with these new switches from the current TL6100 series 
family. They will have the same form, fit and function. For transition purpose you will have until August 
15th to place 
 

orders for the current tooled TL6100, TL6105, TL6110 and TL6120 products. After that you will be able to 
place orders for the newly tooled TL6100 series switch products. 
 

We will also have new drawings and samples of these switches for your examination available 
in  August  2013. 
   
Our goal is to make these transitions as easy as possible and provide you all the information you need to 
successfully implement the changes. 
 
Thank you for your business and commitment to making these improvements that will ultimately have a 
positive impact on our business together. 
 
E-Switch       
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